
September 11-15, 2023

I pray everyone had a great weekend. This last week was filled with much excitement,
especially having a live animal in our playground garbage can. Interesting story to ask
your child :) Here are some notes for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ We have chapel this Monday. Blue envelopes were sent home Friday that

can be used for mission Monday.
○ Please make sure your child is getting enough rest. In general, students

have been very sleepy throughout the day.
★ Reading bookmarks:

○ Thank you for continuing to use the reading bookmarks. I appreciate your
help at home.

★ Book Bingo
○ It is amazing how much the students have gotten into book bingo! On our

reading road challenge board, we have earned two class rewards so far.
Keep up the good work!

★ Spelling Test
○ We will be having a test on Friday. I have sent home the spelling list for the

week in the red folders on the keep at home side. We will be practicing at
school, but please reinforce at home.

★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Science we will study plants
○ Math we will look at bar graphs, ordinal numbers, some more and some

went away problems
○ Christ Light we will learn about Cain and Abel and the Tower of Babel
○ Superkids we will be working with consonant vowel consonant (CVC) words

and memory words. We will take a test Friday.

God’s blessings on your week!

Mrs. Trimmer




